
 

CHEAP BEER GAS CAN PROVE COSTLY! 
 

   
 

 

 

GOOD GAS – GOOD BUSINESS 
 

Rogue traders are stealing cylinders and filing them with non-food grade gases. These 
cylinders are cheaper than those supplied by reputable suppliers. The cylinders are not 
correctly checked and tested and could explode if they’re corroded inside. 
 

Do you check your cylinders to ensure that you’re using the correct gas? 

DO buy your drinks dispense gases from a reputable supplier. 
 

DO check cylinders to ensure they are correctly labelled with a product and 
a food traceability label. 
 

DO check the cylinder is fitted with a complete coloured test date ring. 
These rings are only fitted by reputable suppliers who follow the law and 
correctly test and maintain their cylinders. 
 

Not sure? – Read Leaflet 10 – Available from the organisations below  
 

If you see or have been offered bad dispense gas then you should contact the 
BFBi Drinks Gas hotline on +44 (0)1902 795743 
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